
Charity News 

 

NSPCC 
On Monday 2nd March, Alison from the NSPCC 

came to talk to the children about how to keep 

themselves safe and to always speak out if there is 

something that they do not feel comfortable about. 

    All the children took part in a sponsored obstacle 

    challenge and keep fit course in order to raise  

    money for this charity. Thanks to your support we 

    raised £336.00 for the NSPCC so that people like 

    Alison can continue to help children keep safe. 

 
 

Marie Curie Cancer Care 
We have been raising money through the Great Daffodil  
Appeal for Marie Curie Cancer Care. Thanks to your  
generosity we have raised £60.38 for this very  
worthwhile charity. 
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School closures  
 

Dear  Children 
 
First I would like to say  how proud I am of you all . 
The last few weeks were very strange in school with 
so many changes and children off, but everyone was 
so sensible and took care of each other. Well done for 
being amazing children. 
 
Now school has closed for most children, I hope that 
you are all being good for your parents and helping 
them around the house.  Keep your rooms tidy and do 
little jobs that Mum and Dad ask you to do. 
 
We will put new exciting activities on the school 
website each week, so that you can continue to learn, 
but there are lots of things you can do as well as 
these.  
 
Some of the teachers are still in school looking after 
the children of our Doctors and Nurses, who are 
needed in hospital to make people better. You need 
to stay in your home as much as possible to stop you 
or your family from becoming poorly. 
 
Hopefully it wont be too long before we can all come 
back to school and enjoy learning and playing 
together again. 
 
Take care and remember to keep washing your 
hands. 
 
See you all as soon as possible 
 

 Mrs J. Hall 



 
Recent Events 

 
Current Class Attendance 

(before Coronavirus) 
 

1SC 97.6% 
2JB 97.4%                F2EH 97.0% 2KW 97.0% 

FLS 96.9%             1CP 95.7%   
 

 
 

Well done everyone! 

I thought it would be nice to look at some of the lovely things we were 
doing in school this term, before we finished, so here are some      
photographs and information about recent events. 

Governor Update 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs  Michelle Dunbar was elected as our 
new Parent Governor this term. She replaces Mrs Janine Gregory who 
remains on the Governing Body as a new co-opted Governor.  

Hedgehog Rescue—We were delighted to invite volunteers from the 

local Hedgehog Rescue at Larton Stables to talk to the children about 

how we can help hedgehogs during the wintertime. They visited 

school on Friday 28th February and were delighted with all the       

donations of food, newspaper, bin bags etc that everyone brought in. 

 

 

NSPCC Sponsored obstacle course—All the children enjoyed 
challenging themselves to complete the obstacle course and 
keep fit circuit, as well as raising money for the NSPCC. 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day—The whole school dressed up as characters from their     
favourite books on World Book Day on 5th March. We had lots of fun sharing  
  stories as well as listening to stories read by our mystery readers 
  in our special story tent. Thank you to all the mystery readers,  
  you were amazing and the children thoroughly enjoyed your  
  visits. 

 
 
 
 

   
 

The children enjoyed our special assembly, where we                                                              
looked at all the amazing costumes and listened to our 
favourite stories. 
 
Extreme Reading Challenge—Don’t forget to take part in our special reading 
challenge. Ask a grown up to take a photo of you reading your favourite book 
in an unusual place and email it into school, so that we can see where you are 
reading. There will be a prize for the most extreme place, as soon as we are 
back to school. 
 
We had a wonderful evening at our Onesie-upon-a-time story telling session 
on 6th March. Thank you to all the staff who supported the event and also the 
Friends of Greasby Infant School volunteers who read stories or helped with 
the refreshments and organisation. The children really enjoyed all the exciting 
stories. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mother’s Day Gifts —Thank you to all the Friends of Greasby Infant School 
volunteers who helped children to make their Mother’s Day gifts. We hope that 
all our Mums liked their special gift and had a lovely time on Mothering        
Sunday, despite the current circumstances 


